
 
 

 

 

 

APPLICATIONS NOW OPEN FOR THE 2025 VENICE INTERNSHIP 

 

An opportunity for Italian students to be part of the National Pavilion United Arab Emirates during the 19th 
International Architecture Exhibition 

The National Pavilion UAE – la Biennale di Venezia’s Venice Internship offers training opportunities for students of Ca’ 
Foscari through a one-month internship on site in Venice, where they will staff the UAE’s exhibition during the 19th 
International Architecture Exhibition (May 10th - November 23rd, 2025). 

 
The Internship Program is open to students of Ca’ Foscari University and IUAV who are 21 years old or above at the 
time of the internship period, and who have an interest or background in Architecture, Art,Communications, Design, 
International relations, Performing Arts, or any other related discipline. 

 
Rotated monthly throughout the eight months of the Biennale, Interns will be given the opportunity to earn hands-
on experience by overseeing the daily operations of the exhibition in Venice. Additionally, students will be paired up 
with interns from the UAE where students may further develop an understanding of Middle Eastern culture, 
language, arts and design. 

 
The National Pavilion UAE - la Biennale di Venezia is commissioned by the Salama bint Hamdan Al Nahyan Foundation 

and supported by the UAE Ministry of Culture. 

 
Applications close March 17, 2025. For more information and to apply please kindly send a copy of your 
Curriculum Vitae to Anita Buscaino at internship@nationalpavilionuae.org 

 
Connect with us: 
Email: internship@nationalpavilionuae.org 
Facebook: nationalpavilionuae 
Twitter: pavilionuae 
Instagram: nationalpavilionuae / veniceinterns 
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